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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT AND CEO

Dear Friends:

As I reflect on the year 2020, it was certainly one of the most challenging years in the  
history of The Osborn. Not since the Spanish Influenza pandemic of 1918 has the world 
seen such a devastating public health crisis. Over the past 12 months, I have learned  
that COVID-19 knows no geographical or socio-economic boundaries. It can and does 
affect people around the world without discrimination. Living and working in Westchester 
County, this was evident. Our county was one of the first and hardest hit with the virus.

From the very first time we learned that COVID-19 had traveled to Westchester County, 
my management team and I acted swiftly to close our campus to visitors, cancel in-person 
events, outline new social distancing and mask wearing requirements, and temporarily close communal dining and 
activity spaces. It was a time like no other on The Osborn campus. 

My managers and I, along with our Board of Trustees and our incredibly dedicated and truly “essential” staff, are  
totally committed to providing the best possible environment for our 400 plus residents on campus. Nearly 800 
people who work on campus or in the communities served by Osborn Home Care have been delivering exceptional 
care throughout the COVID-19 pandemic.

In 2020, our staff showed their strength and compassion during unprecedented times. Their unyielding dedication  
has served as a source of encouragement and strength throughout the year – for residents and the entire community.   
We have a unique culture at The Osborn – one that respects and nurtures staff members for who they are and the  
unique perspectives and talents they bring to us. As they invest in us, we invest in them by providing opportunities  
for professional development, wellness programs, and a sense of belonging. 

I would also like to acknowledge the incredible resilience of our residents. They have proven to be remarkable during  
a year that was often marked by uncertainty, isolation, and longing for better days. Some of my fondest memories  
of 2020 are the conversations I have had with our residents. It is remarkable to hear how grateful and content they  
have been at The Osborn during the worst pandemic in more than 100 years. I have heard over and over how there 
is nowhere residents would have rather been during 2020 than right here on our campus. 

They felt safe, cared for, and cared about. Despite a year in which many experienced isolation, fear, and loneliness,  
it makes me feel both happy and proud that our residents truly appreciate all the work The Osborn staff has done  
to provide programs that help combat these feelings and ensure they felt connected during 2020. I am truly  
grateful and moved by their words of encouragement and their deeds of support for me and my staff throughout  
a year marked by unpredictability and challenge.

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, the management team, the staff, and the residents of The Osborn, I would  
like to express my deepest gratitude for your generous support of this extraordinary organization. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew G. Anderson  
President and Chief Executive Officer
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#1 U.S. News & World Report 
Top Rating for The Pavilion’s 
Short-Term  

Rehabilitation & Long  
Term Care Programs* CMS (medicare.gov) rating  

for Pavilion Skilled Nursing 

Charity Care  
Provided

$3.5 million

18

5 Stars

Local  
Organizations 
Supported 

Clients served  
by Osborn  
Home Care

Fitch rating 

548 A-

the osborn: 
2020 by the Numbers

$58,000 
Awarded in Academic 
Achievement Awards 

Osborn Network  
Operating Revenue

$59 million

49

Students received   
Academic Achievement 
Grants 

433
Inpatient Admissions 
to The Osborn Pavilion 

400+

Residents  
living on Campus

Raised by  
The Osborn Foundation

$451,398   

Total  
Employees 

780

Grateful
* U.S. News & World Report evaluated over 15,000 nursing homes across the country. The Osborn Pavilion was the only facility in  
Westchester County to receive the top rating in both Short-Term Rehabilitation and Long-Term Care for 2020-2021.



$59 million

Total  
Employees 

CHARITY CARE
The story of The Osborn began more than 100 years ago with a legacy gift  
from our foundress, Miriam Osborn, who wanted to create a place where  
her aging friends and neighbors could live comfortably – even if they outlived 
their resources. Over a century later, caring for those in our community  
remains central to our mission. 
With today’s seniors living longer than ever before, some find  
themselves turning to The Osborn for financial assistance.  
Those who qualify for the benefits of our Charity Care program 
could be your neighbors, colleagues, or friends. The names  
of those receiving support from The Osborn are kept in confidence 
to protect their privacy. They are treated with the same respect  
and given the same excellent care as all our residents. 

The Board of Trustees is committed to continuing this  
practice by allocating a portion of our investment income for  
Charity Care. Fundraising efforts by The Osborn Foundation  
also support our Charity Care Program. However, the costs  
of long-term care are skyrocketing each year. We hope you  
will consider making a contribution, or earmarking a gift in  
your will, to support those who need our assistance. 

“The Osborn has exceeded all of my 
expectations in terms of the care, 

respect, professionalism, and love  
they have provided to my mother.”

   				     — Marie T. - Daughter of a resident 
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Grateful

Heroes
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THE MIRIAM OSBORN MEMORIAL ARBORETUM
More than 100 years ago, Osborn Co-Founder, John Sterling, planned  
a spectacular campus with gorgeous shade trees, sprawling lawns, and  
pedestrian walks. Sterling selected one tree of each variety suitable for the  
New York climate. 

In 1908, when the campus was opened, 2,258 trees had been 
planted under his direction. Over the years, special care has been 
given to our exceptionally beautiful trees. Many of these original 
plantings remain today for residents, staff, and visitors to enjoy. 

Over a century has passed since those first trees were planted 
and they continue to inspire us today. Spending time in nature 
is known to promote a sense of happiness and well-being. The 
beautiful trees of The Osborn are a unique and enduring treasure 
that enriches the lives of all who live, work, and visit here.  

OUR PLAN 
In 2020, your generous donations enabled The Osborn to continue 
its comprehensive care plan for our Arboretum campus. This 
includes removing trees that pose an immediate safety risk, planting 
new trees of various species, caring for and maintaining trees, and 
applying descriptive tags to trees throughout the campus. 

YOUR SUPPORT	
As is the case with all living things, trees are subject to age-related 
issues. They also can suffer damage from weather and insects.  
The long-term health of our arboretum depends on donations to 
support the care of The Osborn’s trees – today and well into the  
future. We hope you will be part of this legacy.

LET’S PLANT A TREE
by Aileen Fisher

It’s time to plant a tree, a tree. 
What shall it be? What shall it be?

Let’s plant a pine – we can’t go wrong: 
a pine is green the whole year long.

Let’s plant a maple – more than one, 
to shade us from the summer sun.

Let’s plant a cherry – you know why: 
there’s nothing like a cherry pie!

Let’s plant an elm, the tree of grace, 
where robins find a nesting place.

Let’s plant an apple – not too small, 
with flowers in spring and fruit in fall.

Let’s plant a fir – so it can be 
a lighted outdoor Christmas tree.

Let’s plant a birch, an oak, a beech, 
there’s something extra-nice in each… 
in winter, summer, spring or fall. 
Let’s plant a… why not plant them ALL?

Hopeful



Belonging

WAYS OF GIVING 
The Osborn Foundation was formed in 2015 so residents, families, and friends 
could support programs and projects that improve the lives of those in our  
community. Donations can be directed to demonstrate your personal commitment 
to an area that means the most to you, or given to the area of greatest need. 
Following are some programs to which you may direct a gift:
•	 The Osborn Charity Care Program
•	 The Campus Tree Fund 
•	 Employee Enrichment Programs
•	 Academic Achievement Program
•	 Where Funds Are Needed Most 
TIP:  You can dedicate your donation “In Honor of ” or “In Memory of ”  
a family member, friend, or special staff member. Your gift will be 
personally acknowledged and publicly recognized in The Osborn 
Foundation Donor Report. 

IT’S SIMPLER THAN YOU THINK! 
•	 Retirement Accounts or Life Insurance Policies – You can make  

The Osborn Foundation the beneficiary of your IRA or other 
retirement account; likewise, The Osborn Foundation could be 
named the beneficiary of your fully-paid life insurance policy.

•	 Gifts of Stock – You can donate appreciated stocks to The Osborn 
Foundation. This gives you an income tax deduction for the full  
value of the stocks and eliminates the burden of capital gains taxes. 

•	 Gift in your will – You can make a gift in your will, either a specific 
dollar amount like $10,000, or a percentage of the total value before 
(or after) other gifts have been made. 

TIP:  Your entry fee is refundable once your garden home or apartment  
is reoccupied. All or part of that refund could go to support programs  
that will benefit residents and employees of The Osborn.  

CHARITABLE TRUSTS:  
INCOME FOR NOW,  A LEGACY FOR LATER
You can transfer cash, securities, or other assets to The Osborn 
Foundation through a charitable trust during your lifetime. You will 
gain a tax deduction and receive an income for life. 

To learn more about ways you can make 
a gift to support our mission, please speak 
with your financial, tax, or legal advisor,  
and refer any questions to The Osborn 
Foundation at 914-925-8372 or email: 
philanthropy@theosborn.org

“	I give to The Osborn  
Foundation because of  
the incredible experience  
I have had living here  
for the past 20 years.  
I want to help ensure that  
The Osborn is around for  
another hundred years or  
more and my planned gift  
helps ensure its future.”   

		  – E.P. – Resident and Donor
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VISIONARY GIFTS ($10,000 AND ABOVE) 					   

LEADERSHIP GIFTS ($5,000-$9,999)					   

MAJOR GIFTS ($2,000-$4,999)							     

Bernard and Muriel Lauren Foundation
James Dimon

Mr. Eugene Galbraith
Mr. Worthington Mayo-Smith

Mr. John Roche
Fred and Mary Sykes (T)

Mrs. Gloria Avitabile
Hy & Eleanor Brot
Mr. John Corroon
Mrs. Marlene DeMartino
Abigail Gerdts
Mrs. Barbara Klauber

Daniel & Renee Kaplan
Judy and Larry Klein
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Motland
Ms. Lindsay Neagle
Peggy & Wally Nelson
Rescare/PharMerica

Mr. and Mrs. John Roth
Mrs. Gloria Salomone
Mrs. Hannah Shmerler
Mrs. Natalie Spencer
Mrs. Christine Tredway
Mr. William Wolff

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Anderson (S)
Mrs. Margaret Beebe
Mr. & Mrs. George Berlstein
Mrs. Mary Berridge
Mrs. Priscilla Blum
Margaret Burdick
Mrs. Sheila Dorsey
Mrs. Doris Eichwald
Mr. & Mrs. David Florence
Mrs. Barbara Francis
Mrs. Marian Galewitz
Mrs. Patricia Gillin
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Greenhaus

Mr. and Mrs. Svend Hansen
Mrs. Frances Harkavy
Mrs. Susan Healey
Mrs. Barbara Jackson
Mrs. Martha Knowles
Joell Kunath
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lee
Mrs. Juanita Leff
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Leopold
Mrs. Frances Magee
Mr. & Mrs. Robert B. Magnus, Jr.
Richard & Ronay Menschel,
	 Charina Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Model
Mr. Robert November
Mrs. Aileen Novick
Mr. Mark O’Friel
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Pearson (T)
Mrs. Constance Sacken
Mrs. Harriet Sadow
Mrs. Sheila Silberstein
Robert & Fran Snedeker
Mrs. Mary Snyder
John & Lucy Werner
Mr. & Mrs. Susumu Yamada

One Thousand Trees and Counting!!  The Osborn has been 
accredited as a Level 1 Arboretum which has over 1000 trees, 
representing 116 species.

2020 DONATIONS TO THE OSBORN FOUNDATION
The Osborn Foundation, is deeply grateful to the individuals, families, Trustees,  
staff, and businesses who contributed to advance the mission of our community through  
charitable gifts last year. The following lists includes the names of those who made  
donations to The Osborn Foundation between January 1 and December 31, 2020.
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Staying active and engaged while 
social distancing!



Mrs. Rita Aronoff
Margaret Baine
Ginou Berkowitch
Jackie & Lou Berlin
Mrs. Sandra Blum
Mrs. Marilyn Bookchin
Mr. and Mrs. Lucien Burnett (T)
Anne Bushnell
Dr. John Cahill
Mrs. Lita Chadrjian
Mrs. Janet Chark
Mrs. Margaret Cheney
Mr. & Mrs. Alex Cohen
Mr. William Collier
Barbara Cowen
Robert Davis (S)
Mr. William Dentzer
Divney Tung Schwalbe LLP
James Farina, III
Christopher Ferreri (S)
Marilyn Fishel

SUPPORTING GIFTS ($1,000-$1,999)	 		
Mrs. Margie Granik
Greenwich Hospital
Isabel M. Harther
Mrs. Edythe Heyman
Mrs. Ann Hiden
Mrs. Helen Hovdesven
Mrs. Gloria Jackel
Mrs. Patricia B. Jacobs
Mrs. Cristine Jamison
Mrs. Halina Jamner
Mrs. Mary Johnson
Keating Electric & Technologies
Mrs. Marie Kirms
Mrs. Ernestine Laskey
Glenn Lane
Mr. Thomas Lavan
Mrs. Louise Levy
Mrs. Barbara Lieberman
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Litwak
Mr. and Mrs. Frank McCullough
Mr. & Mrs. James McShane

Mrs. Janet Montag
Mrs. Katherine Moore
Mrs. Irene Murphy
Mr. & Mrs. James Neff
Mrs. Nancy Nightingale
Ann Marie Petach
Mrs. Basil Petach
Mrs. George Risman
RLPS Architects
Mr. John Savage
Mr. Richard Sgaglio (S)
Clare Shlora
Olive Siegesmund
Mrs. Mary Silk
Claire L. Sorkin
Joanne Specter
James & Barbara Steffensen (T)
Mr. Arthur J. Stevens
Porter & Myra Sutro
Michele Thomes (S)
Mrs. Narcissa Titman
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Tuohey
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin Veith
Mrs. Gladys Waller
Mrs. Jeanne Ward-Fowley
Mrs. Miriam Weinbaum
Donald and Susan Weisstuch
Mrs. Kathleen Wright

Donor Key:  
T = Trustee      S = Staff
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Refreshing Our Minds in Nature – Osborn residents got together 
at a safe distance for a fashion show outdoors.

A lovely Mother’s Day gift bag was  
delivered to our Sterling Park resident 
Moms and Grandmothers to brighten  
their day.

Resilience



ALL 2020 DONORS
Ms. Denise Akason
Anonymous (3)	
Associated Glass and Mirrors, Inc.	
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew G. Anderson (S)
Mrs. Susan Most Armstrong	
Mrs. Rita Aronoff	
Michele Kolsky Assatly	
Mrs. Antonietta Avery	
Mrs. Gloria Avitabile	
Ms. Margaret Baine	
Care Plus Solutions, Inc.	
Mary Jo Barrett and Dennis O’Kee	
Mrs. Margaret Beebe	
Mr. Lawrency Berger	
Mrs. Alice Beringer	
Mrs. Ginou Berkowitch	
Jackie and Lou Berlin	
Mr. and Mrs. George Berlstein	
Mrs. Mary Lee Berridge	
James R. Billingsley, Jr.	
Mr. Frank Bisignano	
Mrs. Eleanor Black	
Mrs. Barbara Bleemer	
Mrs. Priscilla Blum	
Mrs. Sandra Blum	
Mrs. Marilyn Bookchin	

Beth and Gerald Brenninkmeyer	
Hy and Eleanor Brot	
Mrs. Patricia Brown	
Mr. Albert Brunner (T)
Mrs. Margaret Burdick	
Mr. & Mrs. Lucien Burnett (T)
Mrs. Joan B. Burns	
Mrs. Anne Bushnell	
Dr. John Cahill	
Joseph Cassin, Esq.,  
	 Cassin & Cassin, LLP
Mrs. Susan Catalano	
Mr. Anthony Cavanna	
Mrs. Lita Chadrjian	
Richard and Ronay Menschel		
	 Charina Foundation, Inc.
Mrs. Janet Chark	
Mrs. Joan Chen	
Mrs. Margaret Cheney	
Mr. James Cochran	
Mr. & Mrs. Alex Cohen	
Mr. Brian Cohen	
Ms. Elynn Cohen	
Mr. William Collier	
Mrs. Maura Concannon	  
	 Concannon Family Foundation

Mrs. Carol Conti	
Ms. Lisa Cook		
R.A. & J.F. Corroon Foundation	
Mrs. Barbara Cowen	
Mr. Michael D’Ausilio	
Mr. Bill Dadlani (S)
Mr. Robert Davis	(S)
Dr. & Mrs. Albert DeMartino	
Mrs. Marlene DeMartino	
Chris & Callirhoe Demetriades	
William and Celia Dentzer	
George Devins	
Mr. James Dimon	
Micheline & Bart DiNardo	
Divney Tung Schwalbe, LLP
The Henry and Grace Doherty  
	 Charitable Foundation, Inc.	
Mrs. Celia Dollar	
Eileen Donohue	
Mrs. Sheila Dorsey	
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Dunnan	
Mr. Richard Edling	
Mrs. Barbara Ehrlich	
Mrs. Doris Eichwald	
Ms. Rachel Espstein	
Joseph Evangelisti	
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Rocks with inspirational 
messages were painted  

and left around the  
campus to encourage both 

residents and staff.

Our Board of Trustees wanted to 
thank staff and let them know how  
selfless and dedicated they were 
during this worldwide pandemic.

Essential



The Linton Family Charitable Fund
The Matthiesen Family	
West-Fair Electric Contractors Inc.	
Elaine M. Fernandez	
Mr. Christopher Ferreri (S)
Mrs. Marilyn Fishel	
Fleisch Family	
Mr. & Mrs. David Florence	
Mr. Donald Fowley	
Mrs. Jeanne Ward Fowley	
Jane and Jim Fox	
Mrs. Barbara Francis	
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Gagliardo	
Eugene K. Galbraith & Family	
Mrs. Marian Galewitz	
Deborah A. Garvin (S)
Abigail Gerdts	
Mrs. Frieda Gerowin	
Mrs. Patricia Gillin	
Mrs. Eileen Goldberg	
Mrs. Audrey Goldenberg	
Mrs. Kay Gorman	
Mrs. Margie Granik	
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Greenhaus
Greenwich Hospital	
Mr. Peter Halesworth	
Svend and Debbi Hansen	
Mrs. Frances Harkavy
Harrison Paint Supply	
Mrs. Isabel Harther	
Mrs. Susan Healey	
Mrs. Warren Hecht	

Gary and Karen Hediger	
Mrs. Edith F. Heyman	
Mrs. Ann Hiden	
Mrs. Lillian Hirsch	
Mr. William D. Holden (T)
Ms. Euchrist Horne	
Mrs. Aileen Horton	
Regina Pockl Hosey	
Mrs. Helen Hovdesven	
Ms. Lisa Hoxie (S)	
Mrs. Rosemarie Huber	
Mrs. Jean Izard	
Mrs. Gloria Jackel and Family	
Mrs. Barbara Jackson	
Laban Jackson	
Patricia B. Jacobs	
Mrs. Christine Jamison	
Mrs. Halina Jamner	
Mrs. Mary Johnson	
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Kaplan		
	 Maurice Amado Foundation
Mrs. Jamie Berger Katz	
Keating Electric Technologies	
Jeanne H. Keller	
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Rescare/PharMerica	
Mrs. Cynthia Kellogg	
Mrs. Dorothea Kelly	
Dennis and Judith Kenny	
Ms. Karen Keogh	
Mrs. Marie Kirms	
Mrs. Barbara Klauber	
Judy and Larry Klein	
Mrs. Virginia Knaplund	
Mrs. Martha Knowles	
Mrs. Eleonora Kobelt	
Mrs. Bernice Koch-Rush	
Mr. Franklyn Kraus	
Mr. Andrew Kresse	
Mrs. Joell Kunath	
Elizabeth Lane	
Westchester Family Care Inc.	
Monique Laracuente (S)
Mrs. Ernestine Laskey	
Mr. Thomas Lavan	
Richard and Sally Lee	
Mrs. Juanita Leff	
Robert and Renee Leopold	
Robin and Ken Leopold	

Though we couldn’t celebrate the holidays in large gatherings,  
that didn’t stop The Osborn from pulling out all the stops when  
it came to decorating.

Maple sugaring at  
The Osborn on a day  
with sub-freezing  
temperatures thanks to 
Rye Nature Center.  

A huge thank you to Rye 
Rotary for their donation of 
handmade masks! 

Donor Key:  
T = Trustee      S = Staff

Compassion



10

Mrs. Gertrude Lessem	
Mr. David Leven	
Mrs. Naomi Levinson	
Mrs. Louise Levy	
Mr. Ralph Levy	
Thirty Ink Media & Marketing
Mrs. Barbara Lieberman	
Mr. Peter Liebert	
Mrs. Pam Lipp-Hendricks	
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Litwak	
Your Cause LLC	
Mr. Harold Loeshelle	
Mr. Scot Logan	
Drs. Alexander and Karen LoRusso	
Jean Loveless	
Mrs. Susan Ludwig	
Mr. Bill Ma	
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald MacKenzie (T)
Mrs. Frances Magee	
Mr. & Mrs. Robert B. Magnus, Jr.	
Mrs. Janet Malang	
Laurie and Jay Mandelbaum		
John A. Martinelli	
Mrs. Carolyn Mauritz	
Worthington Mayo-Smith	
McCullough, Goldberger & Staudt, LLP	
Mr. and Mrs. Frank McCullough	
Ms. Leslie Ann McDonald	
Mr. Gordon LaBounty	  
	 McGraw Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas McKim	
Mr. and Mrs. James McShane	
Mrs. Rosemary Middleton	
David W. Miller/Board ASA	
Mrs. Linda Bianco Miller (T)
Mrs. Susan Miller (T)
Ms. Marie Misisco	
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Model	
Janet and Tom Montag	
Mrs. Katherine Moore	
Mrs. Angel Hart Morris	
Randy and Sandy Motland	
Mr. Daniel Moya	
Mrs. Irene Murphy	
Mr. Madhu Namburi		
Mrs. Linda Neave	
John and Leslie Needham	
Frederica and James Neff	
Wally and Peggy Nelson	
Lynn Levy Niedorf	
Mrs. Nancy Nightingale	
Mr. Robert November	

Thank you posters and cards came in  
from kids, not only in the Sound Shore  
area but even as far as North Salem with 
inspirational sayings.

Our staff is everything at The Osborn. 
Our administration, board and  
residents were grateful for all our 
essential workers

Mrs. Aileen Novick	
Mr. Joseph O’Dowd	
Mr. Mark O’Friel	
Mr. George Pawlush (T)
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Pearson (T)
Mr. John Pennoyer	
Ann Marie Petach	
Mrs. Elaine Petach	
Ms. Eunice Pinto	
Mr. Werner Polak	
Mrs. Lorraine Pollak	
Ms. Linda Rappaport (T)
Mr. & Mrs. Bradley Razook (T)
Mrs. Gladys Roth	
Mr. and Mrs. John Roth	
Ms. Bonnie Reiner	  
	 BHR Training Inc.
Mrs. Arlene Richards	
Mrs. George Risman	
RLPS Architects	
Mr. Robert Rogers	  
	 Carpet Trends, Inc.

Celebrating our Fathers and Grandfathers 
with a special treat on Father’s Day!

Engaged
ALL 2020 DONORS (CONTINUED)
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With our campus closed to 
visitors, we had to be creative 
and reach out with our virtual 
tour, Facetime and Zoom.

Residents came out with their pots 
and pans to show their gratitude  
to Osborn staff who worked so  
hard during this health crisis. What  
a powerful moment for everyone!

Thank you is even more 
special when the message is 
a hand-made bouquet.

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Rossi	(S)	  
Robert L. & Ellen D. Stern  
	 Foundation, Inc.
John Roche	
Ann and Rod Rolett (T)
Mr. David Ross	
Mrs. Elizabeth Rossman	
Mr. Peter Rumack	
Rye Beach Pharmacy	
Mrs. Constance Sacken	
Mrs. Marjorie Sacks	
Mrs. Harriet Sadow	
Mrs. Gloria Salomone	
Thomas & Emily Saunders (T)
Mr. John Savage	
Amy and Charlie Scharf	
Mr. Richard Sgaglio (S)
Douglas and Diana Shanks	
Donald E. Sharp	
Ms. Meg Sheerin	
Mr. Jeffrey Sherman (T)
Peter M. Sherman	
Vivien Shieh	
Ms. Clare Shlora	
Mrs. Hannah Shmerler	
Mr. Christopher Shoemaker	
Ms. Eva Shragis	
Mrs. Olive Siegesmund	
Mrs. Sheila Silberstein	
Mrs. Mary Silk	

Mr. Daniel Silver	
Mrs. Regina Slawek	
Fran and Robert Snedeker	
Mrs. Mary K. Snyder	
Mrs. Claire Sorkin
Sound Communications		
Mrs. Joanne Specter	
Mrs. Natalie Spencer	
Mr. Arthur Stampleman	
Mrs. Judith Steers	
James & Barbara Steffensen (T)
Mr. and Mrs. Abraham Stenberg	
Mrs. Bosilijka Stevanovic	
Mr. Arthur Stevens	
Mrs. Anne Stevenson	
Ben & Charlotte Sullivan	
Mr. Norman Sumner	
Porter & Myra Sutro	
Fred & Mary Sykes (T)
Long Term Care Solutions	
Michael & Shahla Tehrani	
Mr. and Mrs. Neil Tergesen	
Michele Thomas (S)
Mrs. Nancy Thompson	
Mrs. Narcissa Titman	

Mrs. Lucy A. Tocci	
Mrs. Christine Tredway	
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Tuoey	
Mrs. Ann Unger	
Ms. Karen Unger	
Mr. Mario Valverde	
Edwin and Marie Veith
Mr. Peter Volgyes	 
VNSW Foundation, Inc.
Mrs. Gladys Waller	
Ms. Jane Weidlund	
Mrs. Miriam Weinbaum	
Mr. Ron Weinstein	
Mr. Leon Weisburgh	
Donald and Susan Weisstuch	
Joan and George Whipple	
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Winans	
Mrs. Malka Wolf	
Mr. William Wolff	
Brooks and Stephen Wright	
Mrs. Kathleen Wright	
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Yamada	
Your Cause LLC	
Ms. Kathy Zubrycki	

Donor Key:  
T = Trustee      S = Staff

Engaged

Dedication
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IN MEMORY OF 		

Florence Berkowitz
Michele Kolsky Assatly
Julia Billingsley
James R. Billingsley, Jr.
Nesta d’Addario
Scot Logan
Gay deMenocal
Douglas Dunnan
Celia Dollar
Mrs. Janet Malang
Vilma Donnelly
Denise Akason
Mary Jo Barrett
Frank Bisignano
Beth and Gerald Brenninkmeyer
Susan Catalano
James Cochran
Mike D’Ausilio
James Dimon
Joseph Evangelisti
Elaine Fernandez
Karen and Gary Hediger
Laban Jackson
Julie Johnson
Jamie Berger Katz
Karen Keogh
Andrew Dresse
Robin and Ken Leopold
Pam Lipp-Hendricks
Harold Loeshelle
Susan Ludwig

Jay Mandelbaum
Marie Misisco
Daniel Moya
Madhu Namburi
Joe O’Dowd
Amy & Charlie Scharf
Clare Shlora
Mario Valverde
George and Joan Whipple
Kathy Zubrycki
Ellie Fleisch
The Fleisch Family
Virginia Galbraith
Eugene Galbraith and Family
William Gerdts
Abigail Gerdts
Judy and Larry Klein
Mrs.Barbara Lieberman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Magnus, Jr.
Mrs. Joanne Specter
Natalie Spencer
Nancy and Joseph Giambo
Drs. Alexander and Karen LoRusso
George F. Hosey
Mrs. Regina Hosey
Hilda Hubert
Susan Most Armstrong
Mildred and Abner Isaacs
Jane and Jim Fox
Bert Keller
Jeanne Keller and Family

Peter and Kathleen Kray
Joan B. Burns
Joyce Lane
Glenn Lane
Ernestine Laskey
Cynthia Kellogg
Sandra Mager
Brian Cohen
Carol Conti
Lisa, Mickey, Courtney and Julia Cook
Rachel Epstein
Eileen Goldberg
Peter Halesworth
Aileen Horton
Rosemary Huber
Leslie and Judy Hunovice
Judy and Larry Klein
David Levin
Naomi Levinson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Magnus, Jr.
David Miller
Eva Shragis
Norman Sumner
William Mahoney, MD
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Magnus, Jr.
Robert Malang
Mrs. Janet Malang
William W. Mauritz
Mrs. Carolyn Mauritz
Lane Middleton
Janet Montag

Since we were not able to provide entertainment in person, we went virtual! Our residents, staff and visitors 
were treated to our free entertainment streaming page. You can visit a museum or a zoo virtually, watch a 
show, get a workout in or even play a game.



GIFTS IN KIND	 IN HONOR OF 		

Rita Tino, Esq.
Rye Moms
Soul Ryeders
Sew Happy
Rye Chinese Community
Molly Howson
Liv with Roz Soaps
St. Gregory The Great -  
	 Religious Education
Rye City Schools
Kuni Nakamura
Stacie Alexiou, Watts & Flux
Energy Focus
Ursuline School
Rye Beach Pharmacy
Rye Rotary

Donor Key:  
T = Trustee      S = Staff

The Osborn Foundation, The Osborn and Osborn Home Care would like to thank 
the many individuals, families, groups and schools that provided videos, notes, 
artwork, cards, signs and other items of encouragement to our residents and staff 
during a very challenging year. Your kindness is very much appreciated.

Every effort was made to ensure the accuracy of this list. If your name was  
inadvertently omitted, please accept our sincere apology and let us know so that 
we can update our records. You can email updates to philanthropy@theosborn.org 
or write to The Osborn Foundation, 101 Theall Road, Rye, NY 10580. Thank you!
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Residents enjoyed an outdoor, socially- 
distanced fashion show highlighting their 
favorite summer outfits.

Residents were entertained by a local jazz trio at the annual  
end-of-summer party.

Jack Miller
Mr. George Pawlush (T)
Chris Shoemaker
William “Billy” Nightingale
Mr. and Mrs. David Florence
Carlos Pacheco
Mrs. Isabel Harther
Gloria Rennert
Brooks and Stephen Wright (T)
Patricia Roche
Mr. John Roche
Dr. Jody Ross
Mr. David Ross
Selma Ross
Mr. David Ross
Gail Rubin
Mrs. Barbara Kluber
Mildred Rumack
Mrs. Peter Rumack
Naomi Sacks
Mrs. Lorraine Pollack
Sylvia Sherman
Mr. Peter M. Sherman
Catherine Sinopoli
Susan Healey
Bob Stern
Robert and Ellen Stern

Matthew G. Anderson
John D. Cahill, MD
Assisted Living – 3rd Floor
The Sheerin Family
Polly Winans Finn
Jane W. McKim
Walter Winans
John & Nancy Donnelly
Bill Ma
Louise Levy
Judy and Larry Klein
Ralph Klein
Lynn Levy Neidorf
Osborn Staff
Mrs. Doris Eichwald
Mr. Thomas Lavan
Janet Montag,  
	 Rosemary Middleton’s Family
Douglas and Diana Shanks 



The Osborn, Osborn Home Care, and The Osborn Foundation are part of The Osborn Network, a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization 
that offers a continuum of care community for seniors. It includes independent living, assisted living, memory care through The H.O.P.E.  
Center, long-term skilled nursing care, short-term and out-patient rehabilitation, and home care services in Westchester and Fairfield Counties. 

The Osborn is accredited by CARF (www.carf.org), widely recognized as the highest standard of excellence for retirement communities.  
In addition, The Osborn has an A- Fitch Rating for its financial strength, a rare accomplishment among retirement communities.

Follow us on

The Osborn
Osborn Home Care
The Osborn Foundation
101 Theall Road 
Rye, NY  10580 

The Osborn: 888-9-Osborn or 914-925-8000
Osborn Home Care:  914-925-8221
www.theosborn.org

Osborn Home Care
125 Mason Street
Greenwich, CT  06830
203-641-7683 
www.osbornhomecare.org

Contact Information

Outdoor Dining at The Osborn.


